
Reserve Naming Proposal

 
1. Proposed Name

Marangos Reserve


2. Location of the feature, including Map

37°37'47.4"S 145°01'53.3"E – Brush Road and Dodd Lane Reserve


37°37'50.7"S 145°01'55.9"E – Dodd Lane and Carnaby Road Reserve


3. Background information

Charlie Marangos was an outstanding and hardworking member of the City of Whittlesea community 
for more than 52 years. He built his panel beating business and served the council, police, schools 
and community by repairing many vehicles, working weekends and late into the night to ensure 
quality repairs. He was well loved and respected in the community due to his helpful and friendly 
nature, he had the pleasure of offering working experience and later apprenticeships to many local 
school children which remains his legacy to this day. He is the father of five boys all growing up in the 
area attending Lalor North Primary and Secondary College where Charlie was on the school council 
for both schools. 




My late husband and I bought farming land in Brush Road Epping.  We struggled to hold on to this 
land since 1995 and I am very proud that we are now developing and turning the area into an 
extremely beautiful estate that can be shared by many. 


4. Reason for the proposal 
Charlie unfortunately passed away in 2016 and is forever in our hearts.   His funeral was attended by 
hundreds of people from the Community.  While alive Charlie requested that a street be named after 
his family name however this was rejected after his death. This is our last opportunity to honour and 
appreciate Charlie for his work to both his family and the community. We have completed 
landscaping in various parks within the estate and I would like to apply to have them named after 
him. 

 
5. Contact Information

Name of proposer: Margaret Marangos  

 



6. Naming Statement

The proposal follows the rules highlighted in Principle H using commemorative names. 
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